
Tena Koutou ngƑ  whanau me ngƑ tamariki o Parerihirau,  

Greetings to the families and children of Bledisloe School;  
 

Thank you to our families for taking part in our learning conferences over the last  3 weeks. We have been 

able to see 100% of our families which is fantastic. Teachers have worked hard preparing for these and we 

hope that it gave you a good idea of what your childõs learning goals are for the next term. As a leadership 

team, we have been talking about ways to make sure families are kept up to date with their childõs         

progress using the NZ Curriculum levels as a guide. We will be sharing our thinking with our Board of Trustees 

and staff over the next couple of months.  If you have anything you would like to feedback/feed forward to 

us please feel free to email me on cbevis@bledisloe.school.nz    

I hope that you get the chance to have a break from school routines during these next two weeks. Paul 

and I are saying goodbye to our middle daughter as she heads off to London via Japan. Hopefully her 

Bledisloe resilience and responsibility will keep her safe during her adventures. If all else fails big sister will be 

there to help out!  

See you all next term,  
 

Kind Regards, Carol  

Term 1, 13 April 2018  

    Responsible        Respectful         Resilient  

WǳƴƛƻǊ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 
.ǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ tǊƻƧŜŎǘ 

 

Our building contractors, 

Waipukurau Construction, 

begin work on site on the 

first Monday of the         

holidays. They will be    

fencing off an area at the 

front of the junior block but 

cars should still be able to 

drive in and drop off in the 

morning. We ask that all 

families are patient while 

th is  const ruct ion i s         

happening. The end result 

will be worth it!!  
 

            Combined Schoolõs Anzac Service 
 

Today our senior 

school took part in 

t h e  s t u d e n t           

organised Anzac 

service at the clock  

tower.  

 

 

We presented our 

wreath created by 

our senior students 

and it was an      

honour to be able to 

be part of this      

special occasion.  

Anzac Speech Competition 
 

Congratulations to Taea Southwick and Pippa Baker for representing our school so wonderfully at the     

Taradale RSA Anzac Speech Competition last week. These girls were chosen from 11 Bledisloe school       

finalists and spoke confidently and meaningfully to an interested audience.  
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COMMUNITY NOTICES 
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Middle School Eco Warriors  
 

I am sure many families have been    

getting lots of messages about saving 

our oceans and recycling from Middle 

School learners. A wonderful sharing 

morning was held earlier this week with 

the staff from the aquarium.  

 

Coming Up  
 

Friday    13 April   End of Term 1  

Monday    30 April   Start of Term 2  

Monday     4 June    Queenõs Birthday - School closed  

BLEDISLOE SCHOOL  

MEEANEE ROAD  

TARADALE 

NAPIER 

tƘƻƴŜΥ лс упп нмом 

CŀȄΥ лс упп нфнл 

9ƳŀƛƭΥ ŀŘƳƛƴϪōƭŜŘƛǎƭƻŜΦǎŎƘƻƻƭΦƴȊ 

²ŜōǎƛǘŜΥ ǿǿǿΦōƭŜŘƛǎƭƻŜΦǎŎƘƻƻƭΦƴȊ 

Childõs name, room number and reason for absence  

The school cellphone number is: 027 872 2333 

Haere Ra Mr Holloway 
Our students said a special goodbye to Mr 

Holloway this morning in a lovely assembly. 

Thank you to Mrs Makene, Mrs Stone and 

Mrs Smith for all their preparation for this.  

 

We wish Mr      

Holloway    every 

success as he 

moves down the  

r o a d  t o       

Greenmeadows 

School!  

Senior School Projects  

The senior school have been very          

engaged in creating projects based on 

their learning this term. A variety of        

materials and styles were used to display 

learning from Waitangi Celestial Compass, 

Otatara Pa and the Cape Kidnappers 

Gannet Colony. These team projects have 

challenged students to make connections 

with their learning and to work together 

collaboratively to create a high quality 

result. Excellent learning Seniors!  

PTA Pancake Breakfast  
 

The PTA invite you and your family to come along to have a 

yummy pancake breakfast at school on Sunday 6 th May. There 

will be two sittings. One at 9am and one at 10.15am. Tables will 

be set up in our hall. You will receive 3 large pancakes for $5, a 

range of toppings (lemon, sugar, chocolate sauce, caramel 

etc). Juice and hot drinks will be available to purchase.        

Another note will come home requesting payment in the first 

week of school. The playground and 

bike track will be open and  equipment 

available for games. Come along and 

have  breakfast with other families and        

children from our school.   Support our 

PTA with their fundraising for our       

landscaping project in the Assembly  

area.   


